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As the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations are fast approaching, we

would love to hear from you about any plans you may have to mark this

Royal event and enjoy the lovely, long Bank Holiday! Perhaps a best of

British lunch is on the menu or an afternoon tea on a lawn somewhere – or if

you are a little more extravagant – there may even a be a street party or 2 in

your vicinity! However, you choose to commemorate the occasion or even if

you aren’t, we hope that the sun is shining for the 4-day weekend! 

A gentle reminder to our patients that the practice will be closed from

Thursday 2nd June and reopen on Monday 6th June. 

Welcome to the May 2022 edition of Grin N Share It


